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12. The Ordinances of the Church 
 
Matthew 3:16 
As soon as Jesus was baptized, he went up out of the water. At that moment heaven was 
opened, and he saw the Spirit of God descending like a dove and alighting on him. 
 
Colossians 2:11-12 
In him you were also circumcised with a circumcision not performed by human hands. Your 
whole self ruled by the flesh was put off when you were circumcised by Christ, having been 
buried with him in baptism, in which you were also raised with him through your faith in the 
working of God, who raised him from the dead.  
 
Romans 6:3-4 
Or don’t you know that all of us who were baptized into Christ Jesus were baptized into his 
death? We were therefore buried with him through baptism into death in order that, just as 
Christ was raised from the dead through the glory of the Father, we too may live a new life. 
 
Matthew 28:18-19 
Then Jesus came to them and said, “All authority in heaven and on earth has been given to me. 
Therefore go and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father and of 
the Son and of the Holy Spirit, 
 
Acts 8:38-39 
And he gave orders to stop the chariot. Then both Philip and the eunuch went down into the 
water and Philip baptized him. When they came up out of the water, the Spirit of the Lord 
suddenly took Philip away, and the eunuch did not see him again, but went on his way rejoicing. 
 
Acts 2:41-42 
Those who accepted his message were baptized, and about three thousand were added to their 
number that day. They devoted themselves to the apostles’ teaching and to fellowship, to the 
breaking of bread and to prayer. 
 
Luke 22:19-20 
And he took bread, gave thanks and broke it, and gave it to them, saying, “This is my body given 
for you; do this in remembrance of me.” In the same way, after the supper he took the cup, 
saying, “This cup is the new covenant in my blood, which is poured out for you. 
 
1 Corinthians 11:23-26 
For I received from the Lord what I also passed on to you: The Lord Jesus, on the night he was 
betrayed, took bread, and when he had given thanks, he broke it and said, “This is my body, 
which is for you; do this in remembrance of me.” In the same way, after supper he took the cup, 
saying, “This cup is the new covenant in my blood; do this, whenever you drink it, in 
remembrance of me.” For whenever you eat this bread and drink this cup, you proclaim the 
Lord’s death until he comes. 


